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Join the City of Fort Lauderdale 
for a groundbreaking ceremony 
to commemorate the start of 
construction on the Prospect Lake 
Clean Water Center, a state-of-
the-art water treatment facility that 
will provide clear, safe water to 
Fort Lauderdale and surrounding 
municipalities.
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Groundbreaking
Location

Parking

Friday, January 19, 2024 | 11 a.m.  
Northeast corner of Prospect Road and NW 35th Avenue

JOIN US FOR A 

GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY

PROSPECT LAKE  
CLEAN WATER CENTER

CITY OF 
FORT LAUDERDALE 

To learn more about the Prospect Lake Clean Water 
Center, please visit fortlauderdale.gov/watertreatment 
or scan the code.

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/watertreatment

